
Printed on: 18/11/2014 09:05:20

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 miss s von 

bismarck

COMMNT2014/5962/P 16/11/2014  15:58:50 We strongly oppose this as we understand there is a real danger to the structure of the house based on 

the proposed works to the side of the building. We understand this has been looked into in detail 

previously with architects of which records are available.

flat 4

30 redington road
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